
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Tom Bergeson, Public Works Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Disposal of vehicle 

 

DATE:  July 1, 2014 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

We would like to dispose of a 2000 Chevrolet One Ton Dump Truck, we have recently 

replaced this truck in our fleet with a 2015 550 Ford Dump.  We have had numerous 

mechanical issues with this 2000 truck, and it is soon in need of a third transmission. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Approve the disposal of the vehicles listed above at state auction. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval the disposal of vehicle listed above as described. 


